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18 June 2024 

 

BE SKILLED, BE FIT – WHOLE SCHOOL OLYMPICS DAY 

 

Dear Parent/Caregivers, 

 

We are excited to announce our upcoming Olympic Day at Beaumont Hills Public School hosted by Be Skilled, 

Be Fit. The purpose of Olympic Day is to give our students a real taste of the Olympic Games and a deeper 

understanding of the Olympic ideals of excellence, friendship, and respect.  

Date:  Tuesday 2 July 2024 

 

Venue:  Beaumont Hills Public School 

 

Clothes: Students will need to wear their sports uniform, ensuring they have comfortable shoes 

on, as the day involves a variety of sporting activities. They will receive their assigned 

country a week before the event. To add to the spectacle of the day students are 

encouraged to wear a shirt matching the colours of that country’s flag. 

 

Food: Students must bring their own recess, lunch and plenty of water. 

 

Cost:  $5.00 due Friday 21 June 2024. 

 

On the day, students will participate in an Opening Ceremony, featuring the Athletes Procession with country 

flags and anthems, the arrival of the Olympic Torch, the lighting of the Cauldron, the arrival of the mascot, 

and the Athletes Oath. Following this, students will participate in a wide variety of sports games, drills and 

activities age appropriate and aimed to achieve mass participation. The day will conclude with a Closing 

Ceremony and Presentation of Olympic Medals to the winning countries. 

Each group of K-2 and 3-6 students will be assigned a country from a list provided by the organisers. The 

assignment of countries will be done randomly roughly a week prior to the event to ensure all groups have 

an equal number of students. It is important to note that students will not be able to choose the country they 

represent to ensure equality across all groups.  

Please grant permission via the Sentral Parent Portal by Friday 21 June 2024. Any student who does not have 

permission to participate will not attend. 

If you wish for your child NOT to participate, please select ‘not attending’ via the Sentral Parent Portal. 

Payment of $5.00 is due no later than Friday 21 June 2024. Payment can be made via the ‘School Bytes’ (link 

on the school website), cash or cheque at the School Administration Office. NO credit card facilities are 

available.  

 

Mr Mein                     Ms Welsh 

School Sports Coordinator                                               Principal 

 


